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Project Description 
The Teton Canyon Road is located approximately five miles north of Choteau, MT off of 
Highway 89.  The road heads west to access Eureka Reservoir, Lewis and Clark National Forest, 
and Teton Pass Ski Resort.  Work under this project consists of repaving the first 18 miles to a 
consistent width, flattening side slopes to increase safety, replacing culverts, and replacing and 
updating road signs and pavement striping.  The scheduled completion date for the project is 
November 15, 2011. 

Road Surface conditions 

The existing pavement is still currently in place.  There are some isolated spots of loose gravel, 
please use caution.  Traffic control cones and other devices have been removed for the season 
and will be reset once work resumes in 2011. 

Current and Upcoming Work 
The Contractor has shut down road work operations for the season.  Aggregate base crushing 
operations will continue through December.  Road work is currently scheduled to resume in 
July 2011 and finish in November 2011.  These dates are subject to change. 

Traffic Delays 
There are currently no traffic delays. 
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